
3rd December, 1920.
i

C. Gr« MacT'dll, "isq-, 
P. 0. Box 384,
Ottawa,
Gan au a.
My dear tlacHeill,-

I thank you very much for your letter of the 30th
la there likely to 

be any Parliamentary Corroittee appointed at the nextxseaaion 
for further consideration of matters re the re-patriation of

I think we ought to press for such a com­
mittee because some good has resulted In each case when such 

committee was appointed.

with reference to the case of Prod Palmer.

returned soldiers?

With all good wishes,

• I am,.
"Fiver yours faithfully.

Principal.

A :c/".

\

_________


